
 

Have a blast playing Bingo from 

the safety and comfort of  your 

own home! Join virtually via Zoom. 

Friday, April 23rd at 1:00 p.m.  

After you register, check your email for Zoom meeting details. 

Register by March 24th  - Call 215.679.6550 or email center@theopenlink.org 
 

$10 GIFT CARD PRIZES ~ 2 WAYS TO WIN  

Coverall Winner & Each Participant is Entered into a Raffle 
 

 

 Join Teri Wassel,  from Montgomery County Health 

Department for a healthy and fun demonstration.   

 

Friday, April 16th at 1:00 p.m.  (about 1/2 hour)  

 

Zoom Meeting:  You will receive an email with a link  

to the presentation after you register.   

RSVP:  215.679.6550 | center@theopenlink.org   

 

Participants are invited to pick up a complimentary 

“Salad in a Jar” with all the ingredients during lunch 

hours the week of April 19th. 

Where: The Center, 517 Jefferson St., East Greenville 

When: M, W, F, 12:00 - 12:30 PM 

 

VIRTUAL 
PROGRAMMING 



 

 

 

Join staff and other participants from The Center virtually for a friendly  

chat and a few games.  We would like to say ‘hi ’  and catch up with you!  

 
 

Get one-on-one basic tech help over the phone with one of  

our qualified (and patient) volunteer Tech Coaches.  Let us know 

what type of device you’re using, and what kind of help you’re 

looking for, and we’ll find the right Tech Coach for you! 

Make an appointment today! 

Need help with your computer or tablet, or 

setting up a Zoom account? 
p re sen t s  

“How do I set 
up an email 
account?” 

 
“I got a new 
laptop, but I 

don’t know how 
to use it!” 

 

Starting Soon.  Contact us now! 

 

We have ideas for other virtual programming, 

like Book Club, but we’re always looking for more.   

We’re also looking for volunteers to lead these activities.   

Please let us know if there is something you’d like to see offered, 

or if there is a group you’d like to facilitate virtually! 

Monday, April 5th at 10:00 a.m.  

& Monday, April 19th at 1:00 p.m.  
 

RSVP: Call 215.679.6550 or 
 email center@theopenlink .org 

If you are new to Zoom, use this time to practice logging into a meeting and using the 

tools on Zoom.  We can answer questions and offer help. 

Show & Tell:   

Silly, Serious, or Sentimental 

April 5th  ~   SOMETHING THAT WAS A GIFT 

April 19th  ~   the oldest thing you own  


